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Petawawa, ON – On Friday April 11, 2025 at approximately 1300 hrs, the Town of 
Petawawa Fire Department responded to a report of a structure fire on MacGregor Bay 
Trail. All occupants had exited the home safely, and there were no injuries. The 
department responded with 14 firefighters and four (4) apparatus to bring the fire under 
control. 

Upon arrival, the crews encountered heavy smoke and flame exiting the structure. An 
aggressive interior attack was conducted to bring the fire under control. Fire crews 
remained on scene into the evening. Unfortunately, the home sustained significant 
damage. The cause of the fire currently remains under investigation. 

Members of the Garrison Petawawa Fire Department, Upper Ottawa Valley Ontario 
Provincial Police, Hydro One, and County of Renfrew Paramedics also attended the 
scene. 
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For further information, contact: 

Craig Proulx, Acting Fire Chief 

613-633-9624 

cproulx@petawawa.ca 
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